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11,:A, %;ecer°4ber 7, 1953. 

Mr. J. M. !s,`acl.ennrin, 

Department of Resources iJevdlopment, 
Ganadian í' i 1d1.1 fo :>orvf.ca, 
:or3.ito building, 

ellington :>trtsot, 
.. _. ii, vI1tal'io. 

ìrear l a a.:Lennan: 

koith reference to your letter of Noveillber 20 
we do have extensive Information on the levels of 
arsenic over the past few years In the Yellowknife 
area, but this has not yet boon assembled Into a 
complete report nor w'it we oe makiní, references with 
respect to the effects of arsenic on mammals, birds 
and fish, excepting that as you are probably aware a 
herd of cattle died from arsenic poisoning; in 1949 and 
some observations of the effect on wildlife were made 
by your own 

osss bly the Most useful help F could give you 
would be to arrange a meeting; at which the data on 
arsenic levels in the area could be described to you 
or your representative. Mould you let me know if 
this is what you desire. 

Yours sincerely, 

is I 
Kin;,sley 

Chief, 
)ccupat:* onal at3alth kaboratory. 


